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MONTAGUE TOWNSHIP 
EMERGENCY OPERATIONS CENTRE 

October 14, 2020 MINUTES 
 

 
The Emergency Operations Centre (EOC) meeting was opened at 3:07pm on 
Wednesday, October 14th, 2020 through Zoom meeting by Miles Greer, Community 
Emergency Management Coordinator (CEMC)  
 
Members Present:  

Community Emergency Management Coordinator (CEMC) Miles Greer 
Clerk Administrator Jasmin Ralph 

  Treasurer Andrew Hodge 
  Administrative Assistant Kristy Warwick 

Reeve Bill Dobson  
Public Information Officer Klaas Van Der Meer 

 
Members Absent:  
  Public Works Manager Stephen Rothwell 

1. Minutes from the previous meeting: 

Staff commented that the reopening procedures are functioning well. 

 
2. COVID-19 (coronavirus) updates 
 
Clerk Administrator J. Ralph state that the Province of Ontario updated the mandate 
for mask use indoors and the Township’s policies are updated to reflect the 
information. 
 
Reeve B. Dobson will distribute parameters for a potential winter health unit testing 
sites throughout the health unit. 
 
Fire Chief M. Greer stated that the Fire Department is running smoothly, with social 
distancing and mask use in place for all training and meetings. 
 
The EOC did not declare an emergency at this time.  

 
The next EOC meeting will be at the call of the chair.  

 
The meeting was adjourned at 3:27pm. 
 

 


